PRESS RELEASE

CONTACT: Mayor's Office

861-5301

18 February 2014

GREATER WOODBINE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE HOLDS INFORMATIONALSESSION ON HEATH CARE INSURANCE AND THE AFFORDABLE CARE ACT

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Greater Woodbine Chamber of Commerce is holding an informational meeting to answer questions concerning health care insurance and the Affordable Care Act.

This session, free and open to the public, will be held on Tuesday, March 4, at 7 pm at the Woodbine Municipal Building, 501 Washington Avenue, Woodbine.

The presentation will be by Paul Gilligan and Sean Meyers of the Hafetz and Associates Insurance Company, which specializes in Individual and Small Group Health Insurance.

Open Enrollment for the New Affordable Health Care is now available thru March 31, 2014. This session will assist individuals and businesses by addressing such topics as: instead of navigating the website alone deal with a professional at no cost to you; see if you are eligible for any tax credits; prepare for deadlines-avoid penalties; learn the advantages and how to set up a Health Savings Account; How do the new Health law changes affect your business; Group Insurance or Individual, how to decide.

Hafetz & Associates are certified to sell in the Federal Marketplace., and provides secure and confidential handling of your sensitive information. For more information on this meeting and directions to the Woodbine Municipal Building, call Chamber Secretary Carol Saduk 609-780-5190.

"I encourage everyone interested in this pressing topic to come to this session to get their questions authoritatively answered and I thank our Chamber for organizing and sponsoring it," added Mayor Pikolycky.